CRAPAUD H3
REPORT

Run No.: 1765
Date: 12" November 2023
Hare(s): Muff Diver
Scribe Nil by Mouth

Remembrance Sunday Run

There was a good turnout for this Sundays Run, starting from St Martins car park, 7
runners and 8 walkers.

We were joined by Jumper, who had returned from sunny Tunisia for a holiday in windy
Jersey.

Our Hare, Muff Diver, made apologies for todays run:

Apologies for it being a road run, this was due to the storm damage in the surrounding
woodland which were now closed to the public.

Apologies for only having chip butties at the Royal later for the on downs (no sausages
today due to rising costs)

Ballcock and Wendolene were issued with maps of the Route and it was On on through
the lanes of St Martin. Trotsky nearly came a cropper when taking a photo of the pack, but
fortunately the no 3 bus did stop for her to cross the road.

The runners and walkers met up in time for the 2 minutes silence ( the first for all who
served, the second for those who didn’t return) with the distant sound of the last post being
played at the St Matins memorial service up the hill.

When we arrived at the Royal there was a bit of confusion, or lack of communication
between management and staff, about our food order, but this was remedied by the chef
who provided tasty chip butties with condiments.

It was good to see Molehills joining us at the pub again after being ill.

Not sure about the quality of the ale served in the pub, but down downs were enjoyed by
our hare and the returning hasher Jumper

Date for your diaries:

On Sunday, Christmas Eve, there will be commemorative tree planting at the Orchid
Centre in memory of Jumpers father McKinley

Jumper will be setting a short run, starting at 10.









